
TOWN OF BOLTON 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
The Board of Selectmen will conduct a public hearing on Tuesday, June 6, 2017 at 7:00 
P.M. at the Notch Road Municipal Center Room 9, 104 Notch Road, Bolton, CT to hear 
public comment on the Storage, Disposal and Use of Hydraulic Fracturing Waste 
Ordinance.  Copies of the above ordinance are available for public inspection at the 
office of the Town Clerk, Bolton Town Hall during normal business hours. 
 
        Joyce M. Stille 
        Administrative Officer 
 
 
 
 


